
From: angela warren  
Sent: 24 July 2023 09:42 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2510/L 
 
To whomsoever would read - public concerns re: town development: 
 
I urge you to resist adding to the demise of London with yet more ugly, 
sunlight-stealing blocks of unhappiness.  Whilst ‘progress’ is always to be 
approached with consideration, City planning in most towns has been 
overshadowed by greed.  Whilst some tall buildings have been erected with 
some careful evaluation of their impact on the environment and its 
inhabitants, many have considered little beyond self-satisfying egos and 
personal financial gain. 
 
Please consider carefully the long-term impact the developments may have all-
round. 
 
Living in the dark is unattractive. We all need sunlight to survive intact. 
 
With kind regards 
Angela Warren 
 
 


